Industry Advisory from the
Building & Safety Department
Transportation Tax Increase

April 29, 2020

In accordance with the Clark County approved ordinance, the City of Las Vegas will be increasing the
Transportation Tax on new residential, commercial, industrial and other development in order to fund
transportation projects. On July 1, 2003, the Board of County Commissioners approved an ordinance
amending Title 4 of the Clark County Code and adopted a twenty-year schedule Development Tax
increases. The increase will go into effect on permits issued on or after July 1, 2020.

The tax on each single-family dwelling unit of new residential development will increase from $900 per

unit to $1,000 per unit. The tax on a square footage of other new development will increase from the
current $0.90 to $1.00.

Sincerely,

Kevin T. McOsker, P.E., CBO
Building and Safety Director
City of Las Vegas

Building and Safety Department



